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Hrs. Haik Kavookjian 
860 United Nations Plaza 
New York, New York 10017 

Dear Mrs. Kavookjfan: 

September 5, 1978 

We are deeply appreciative of your generous and beautiful 

donations given-to:the St. Vartan Cathedral. 
' 

It is our understanding that these are valued at a minimum 

of $6,270.00 (six thousand twohundred and seventy dollars). 

They are worth much more to us. 

He are most grateful. 

Enclosure: list of Donations. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


